
From: Ellie Sanker  
Sent: 18 May 2023 09:27 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection to application  
 
Good morning,  
 
I would just like to lodge my objection to application 2022/3853/P on the 
'Theme park' plans for Camden market.  
 
The market is already densely packed all year round, adding the Ferris Wheel 
to the space will increase the amount of people and decrease the space 
available making the area dangerous to visit.  
 
Best wishes,  
Ellie Sanker 
 


